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July 2021 

The LakeShark Bytes Newsletter  

PHUN MIGRATIONS AND PHLOCKING 

Definitely an exciting month for LakeSharks! Our first event was the migration to the 

Parrot Head Palooza in Sebastian. Yes this was on May 29-30, but we are counting it as 

June to allow time to recover and collect pictures and stories. Next was the migration to the 

25th Annual A1A Beach Bash June 17-20 in St Augustine. And last, but not least, the final 

event - another great Phlocking on June 27th at the Caddy Shack Bar and Grill in Sebring. 

Great times with great Parrot Heads! It sure is great to see so many smiling faces! A big 

thank you to all who continue to attend our migrations, Phlockings and make donations.  

Phins Up! 

John 

THE SECOND HALF AND BEYOND 

What? Half the year is over? Well to start the second half, as in the past, the LakeSharksô 

staff will be taking July off. Paid vacations-another benefit of being on the ñstaff.ò looking 

ahead, as our friend Karl Haselmire would say, ñThe second half will be epicò. Or at least, 

we will have lots of fun .  

The August 22nd members only Phlocking will be held at John and Amyôs place on Sparta 

Road and will include such sophisticated events as the Parrot Head Olympics and Ride 

the Pink Flamingo. Entertaining will be our good friend Roger Bartlett along with Robin 

Swenson. Music will be from 5-8pm with the Parrot Head Olympics and Ride the Pink 

Flamingo beginning a little earlier at 3:30.  

September will begin with the Labor Day Parrot Head Palooza the 4th and 5th followed 

by the event of the year ñMeeting of the Mindsò November 3rd through the 7th, and our 

Members only Christmas party and Christmas parades the first part of December. 

And donôt forget the ñBring Back the Magic Cruise sailing March 12, 2022. 

Details on these great events begin in this edition of the LakeShark Bytes newsletter and 

continue in more detail in the August 1st edition. 

Cover picture from Karl Haselmire is the view from the Haselmireõs balcony at the A1A Beach Bash. 
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MEMORIAL DAY THE PALOOZA 

A total of eighteen LakeSharks and friends began checking in on 

Friday May 28th to enjoy poolside get togethers, dining and music 

throughout the weekend. The band ñThe Landsharksò performed on 

Sunday afternoon from 2 until 6 pm. A little later, most of our group 

took a break for margaritas and snacks at our poolside patios. Those 

who joined us on 2019 and 2020 5ôOclock cruises will recall this band 

and the great times we had. 

Our own Karl Haselmire won the Hulu Hoop contest at the cost of 

temporarily giving up his prized Mustang hat. See the ñGreat Hat 

Rescueò story on page 8. We had so much fun that several of us have 

already booked rooms for the Labor Day  Palooza. Thanks everyone for 

attending. Hope to see everyone again at the September event. 

mailto:jhoward7411@gmail.com
http://www.heartlandlakesharksphc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/heartlandlakesharks/
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BEACHES A1A PARROT HEAD CLUB 25TH ANAVERSERY BEACH BASH 

Nine LakeShark members along with lots of our friends from other clubs and migrations attended this sold out 

event. Our home for three days was the Guy Harvey Resort in St Augustine which included a full service 

restaurant and bar, a poolside stage for daily events and banquet room for nightly parties. This was definitely a 

Party with a Purpose raising $25,000 for the Alzheimer's Association. Great job Beaches A1A. See you next year. 
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June 27th PHLOCKING 
The Party 

A great time was had by the thirty-eight LakeSharks and friends who attended the Phlocking. Kenny Rose 

joined us again with his unique style of song and fun involving everyone in the room. If you were there, you 

became part of the action. Kenny set the atmosphere by handing out his list of songs and announcing that he 

knew how to perform half of them. He continued throughout the afternoon with nonstop songs, stories and 

his own brand of stand up comedy. 

Members only drawing winners were Stacey Propst with a $25 Amazon card and Julie Wagnaar with a $10 

Amazon card. Winner of $105 in the 50/50 drawing was Michaele Hameed. 

A big thank you to everyone able to attend and donate as well as those who could not attend but dropped off 

items. A special thank you to members who worked on setup/tear-down, transportation of donated items,       

t-shirt sales, managing 50/50 raffle ticket sales and greeting people at the door. You are great! 

The Purpose 

Congratulation LakeSharks - you did it again! You donated 803 lbs. of goods for Peace River Womenôs 

Shelter. Thank you! 

803 lbs. of goods loaded and ready for delivery to 
Peace River Womenôs Shelter! 


